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November 2, 2018 
 
 
Andrew J. Sasso 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton Street 
Toronto, ON M5B 1K5 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
 
 
Dear Mr. Sasso:  
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (Toronto Hydro) 

Application for Rates  
OEB File Number EB-2018-0071 
 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) scheduled a teleconference on October 12, 2018 
where OEB staff asked questions regarding Toronto Hydro’s application. OEB staff 
provided Toronto Hydro with a set of follow-up questions, which were answered through 
written responses on October 20, 2018.  
 
The case information letter stipulated that OEB staff would provide an updated model to 
Toronto Hydro by October 19, 2018, which did not happen. OEB staff sent an updated 
model for Toronto Hydro to review on October 26, 2018 along with additional follow-up 
questions. 
 
The OEB set out in the case information letter that Toronto Hydro should provide 
comments regarding the updated models no later than October 26, 2018. To allow 
sufficient time to review the written responses and updates to the models the OEB 
reschedules the date Toronto Hydro should provide comments regarding the updated 
models to November 6, 2018. 
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Following this, the delegated decision maker will provide you with a draft of the decision 
that he or she proposes to make. You may comment on the draft decision within 7 days. 
Where possible, a draft rate order and all applicable models will be enclosed for 
comment. In some circumstances you may be required to file a separate draft rate 
order. The delegated decision maker will consider your comments and issue a final 
decision and rate order.  
 
Please note that the timely processing of the application depends on the receipt of 
information within the specified timelines. Any questions relating to this letter or the 
process for your application should be directed to Donald Lau, Project Advisor at  
416-440-7681 or Donald.Lau@oeb.ca. Please also copy the Board Secretary at 
BoardSec@oeb.ca, with any future correspondence. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Theodore Antonopoulos 
Vice President of Applications 
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